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March 7, 2012

Dear Elected Officers, Info Reps and Shop Stewards:

In our continuing efforts to win a fair contract, we are initiating a specific campaign focusing on
the MTA’s finances; we are calling it MTA CAN PAY. This campaign is aimed at debunking
the MTA's pronouncements that they don't have the money for pay raises. We need all of our
Stewards, Info Reps and Officers to get behind the MTA CAN PAY campaign.

An informational session will be held, where there will be an update on the state of negotiations
from officers at the main table, a presentation on the elements of the MTA CAN PAY campaign,
and materials to be taken out to the field. Please make every effort to attend one of the two
méetings. We can work together to get the contract our members need and deserve.

We urge you to come to an informational session on Monday March 12" at 9:00am or 5:00pm
at the West Side YMCA at 5 West 63" Street, New York, NY.

In Solidarity,

g John Samuelsen

President
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